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My name is Candis Yow and I am the Oregon Director of the DC Project, Women for 

Gun Rights.  I am here to oppose HB 2007. 

 

This bill has so many grey areas and is very unclear as to who can and who can not 

regulate or preclude someone from carrying concealed in that particular building and 

or area. I foresee a logistical nightmare trying to figure all of this out.  Each City will 

be different, and each area of each city, not only for those that approve HB 2007, but 

for those that are legally fulfilling their 2nd Amendment Rights, and Conceal Carry 

permit rights to carry.  We would need flashing billboards to state who could carry 

and which buildings, it is a set up for those that wish and legally can carry to know 

when and where they could. It is one more step to trying to take firearms away from 

legal, well-trained citizens instead of handling our serious problem of Mental Health, 

Defunding our Law Enforcement, and making criminals accountable for their crimes.   

Law-abiding American Citizens should not have any more of their Constitutional 

Rights taken away.  I would ask that you vote no on HB 2007 as it is Unconstitutional, 

Thank you so much for your time today, Candy Yow  DC Project Oregon Director 


